
 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM: Fire Chief Todd Anderson 
 
SUBJECT:    Increase Fire Area in Warsaw Township 
 
DATE: 3/8/2016 
 
 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 

I was approached be the township of Warsaw and they have requested that we take on the 

additional township sections for fire and rescue services. I have driven the area and it will be ok 

to take on the additional sections. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 

I would request that the council approve the action to move forward with the agreement with 

Warsaw township and the City of Cannon Falls Fire Department. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 



    Warsaw Township Sections 

 Met with Warsaw Township board in the beginning of February 

and they requested us to look into taking over some sections for fire 

protection. The new sections they would like us to take over are as 

follows: Sections 26, 36, 35, 34, 27, 18, 22, the north ½ of 16, northern 

part of 21, the rest of section 23 and the rest of section 15.  We 

currently have several sections in Warsaw Township already. In 

discussion I said that we could take them on at the current section price 

that they are already charged. 

 After checking into who is on the board of the Cannon Valley Fire 

association I found out that it is Jason Fehling, Doug Willie and Regan 

Melhouse. The Township Board would like to sign the contract in the 

early part of March. Contact person for the board is Emery Maher. 

 

Todd Anderson Fire Chief Cannon Falls Fire Department 

 




